
January 30 - February 1st, 2020
Lausanne, Switzerland

SAVE THE DATE

What past participants said about TINEC:

“Demonstrators were all excellent. 
Also it was a privilege to have 
mannequins and patients who 

allow us to scan them”

“Fantastic course, 
learned a lot, good 
hands-on advises”

“Keep it up,
excellent!” 

Dear neonatologists and pediatric intensivists,

It is our great pleasure to invite you to the 5th 
Extended Course “Training in Pediatric Intensive 
Care and Neonatal Echocardiography” (TINEC) 
organized jointly by pediatric cardiologists, 
intensivists and neonatologist from the University 
Hospitals of Lausanne, Geneva (Switzerland) and 
Cambridge (United Kingdom).

The Extended course is designed for practitioners 
who have already some basic echocardiography 
training. It will consist of lectures as well as 
interactive cases and hands-on workshops in 
small groups and practice on real patients with 
cardiac pathology and mannequins.

This year special sessions will be also done, 
by local and international faculty, on lung and 
abdominal ultrasound and line placement. 

Registrations are open now at www.tinec.org: 
NEW registration fees! Take advantage of the 
Early Bird fee until 6 December 2019!

The TINEC course is endorsed by ESPNIC and 
AEPC working group. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Lausanne in 
2020. Warm regards,

TINEC 2020 Organizing Committee
Nicole Sekarski, Cécile Tissot, Yogen Singh, 
Marie-Hélène Perez, Sébastien Joye


